
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents,   

Year 1-6 School trip to Little Angel Theatre 

Поход в театр всей школой (1-6 классы) 

Year 1-6 have an exciting opportunity to see The King of Nothing performed at the Little Angel 

Theatre on Tuesday 4th October 2022 at 10:30am. 

From their website: 

‘MONSTRO and Little Angel Theatre’s latest Puppet Musical is an anarchic re-telling of Hans 

Christian Andersen’s Emperor’s New Clothes, in which the characters (and the audience) 

discover that people can be made to believe ANYTHING. With songs, puppetry, slapstick and 

more, the two Swindlers (or should we call them “actors”?) will weave their cunning magic on 

children and adults alike…’ 

Your child will need to wear sensible clothing for the time of year, no uniform required.  We will 

leave school at 9:30am and be back for lunch at school. 

We are asking for a contribution of £9 towards the cost of the trip.  Our preference is that this is 

paid via card payment to Svetlana on Wednesdays and Fridays after school.  Please pay this by 

Friday 30th September 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Hume 

Deputy Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead 


